
Well Done!
Well done to Frankie and 
Sam Herdman, Ellie Gray 
and Poppy Dods who took 
part in  the ENSFA 
competition and have got 
through to the next stage.

Reminders - 
Monday 13th May - Year 6 SATs take place this week.
Friday 17th May - Christian Aid - Big Brekkie 8 a.m.
Thursdays - British cycling continues until the end of term.
Additions to Dates letter -  
Monday 20th May - Year 3 Personal Best Competition - see letter
Friday 14th June Year 6 Bikeability - open to Year 6 pupils who 
have already completed and passed their level 2 award.
Wednesday 3rd July Class 2 and 3 Big Sing at Sage Gateshead - 
details to follow.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Please don’t forget to 
contact school with ways in which we can make school 
even better! 
Kind regards, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 10th May 2019.
 

Governor Parent Elections - 
The closing date has now passed and we will be in 
touch shortly with information.

Our new Scholastic Book 
Club is up and running! Go 
to http://
schools.scholastic.co.uk/
whittingham to browse the 
latest books and order 
online. For every £1 you 
spend on this month’s 
Book Club, our school will 
earn 25p in Scholastic 
Rewards.

Please place your order 
online by May 20th, 2019.


